Class 4 Newsletter
Term 4

Be the BEST You Can Be

Whatever you do, do with all your heart. Collossians 3:23

Happy halp term. Class 4!

How are we half way, through the academic yeari? This term has heen full of many different learning, opportunities. The
children have really, enjoyed Bouk Term and, have become engrossed, in learning, all about Penguins from writing non-
chronological reports to building torches in Design and Technology. The children have thoroughly, enjoyed Ukulele which will
continue in term 4. The children have heen wonderful and I am really, looking forwuard, to what term. 4 will bring us!

Mrs Dohson

What we are learning

This term our topic is * AWEWS' As part of our topic we will be exploring Ancient Egyptian artefacts and learning

In English, we will he writing Egyptian myths, instructions and portal stories. We will draw inspiration from the twists
and tuns of life as an Egyptian to write suspenseful narratives.

In Maths, we will be continuing owr learning on length and perimeter and then focussing on decimals and fractions. We
will also be recapping multiplication and division.

In Science the children will continue learmning ahout States of Matter, they will be sorting materials into solids, liquids and
In RE, we will be exploring the key, question ‘Is forgiveness alwuys possible for Christians?’

In History, we will he exploring the Ancient Egyptians, by looking at artefacts. The children will also have the chance to
explain and perform the ancient ritual of mummification and will look at a timeline into history.

In PSHE, we will be looking at how to stay, Healthy, looking at a healthy halanced diet to how smoking and drinking can
have an impact on owr health. We will also be looking at how to be a good friend and to enjoy healthy relationships.

In Music, we will be continuing our lessons in Ukulele. Children will understand rhythm and work collaboratively to
produce a final piece.

In Art, we will he exploring different types of printing using string, glue, polystyrene and cardboard; children will also
explore the artist William Morris and making links to printing in Ancient Egypt.

In PE, we will he working, with Bath Rughy. The focus is on tag rughy with a festival at the end of March taking place in
Trowhridge.

In Computing, the focus is on designing logo and animation.
In French, we will be leaming how to say our name, age and where they, live in French.




Reading is the skill that allows children to- access other areas of the cwriculum.  The children complete guided
reading sessions at school to develop their comprehension of texts. However, it is really important that yow read at
home with your child and complete their reading record every day. It is great if you are able to listen to your child
read aloud. We have a reading reward system, so that children are recognised for their efforts in reading at home.

This term, we will be reading Max and, the Millions by, Ross Montgomery..
Weekly Multiplication Quiz
As we progress through year 4, we need to he super speedy with owr multiplications. To enswre this we will have
times tahles. Again, regular revision at home will really henefit the children.
TTRS RELAUNCH DAY-Dress up as a Rock Star!

To relaunch the Times Tables Rock Stars learning platform, we will be holding a Rock Stars day on Thursday, 29*
Fehruary. Children and staff are encowraged to dress up as a rock star on the day, rocking their air guitars! During
the day, we will also he launching the St Mary's Times Tables Challenge, inviting pupils to learn their tables so that
they are ready to take part in class competitions.

PE: This term, PE will he on a Tuesday and a
Homework Friday. At St Mary's our PE kit should include o

e Spellings are sent home on Friday and WUM'MW/W.M
tested, the following Friday. Please take du.p&/truuws,}oroutdmrawymesrmmnwg,

e  Children will also have weekly maths or
literacy homework.

e Children will receive o project piece of Please could all children have a pair of (named)
homework over the term and, hand in on wellies in school so they, can enjoy the school
the last week of term. More details will grounds in all weather.
he provided, the first week hack.

Useful Information
Thank you...

..Jor everyone who is on Class Dajo, it is a very effective way af communicating with youw all and
through the whole cwrriculum.

...Please remembher to look at the newsletter and school calendar for any other dates that might he
coming up.

... Finally, we know how important it is to- have a strong home school partnership, i you have any
questions regarding your child’s time in Class Four, I am alwuys avuilable for quick messages on class
Dajo. However, if you feel you need to- make an appointment please contact the school office or email
on: Rdohson@stmaryswrithlington.co.uk



mailto:Rdobson@stmaryswrithlington.co.uk
https://gooddies.co.uk/

